
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 14/3/2025  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Last Week 

Christian Value – Archie for always 
showing compassion to others. 
 
Curriculum Award  - Jenson for his 
attentiveness and contributions. 
 
Star Writer- Ella for her well written 

and organised suspense story. 

 

This Week 

Christian Value – Logan for having a 

humble attitude. 

 

Curriculum Award – Mia for improved 

attendance. 

 

Star Writer – Eva- Mae for generating 

excellent ideas for a monologue 
 

WELL DONE! 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

A letter has been sent home informing parents of the planned RSE Puberty 
Talk which will take place on Thursday 20th March. Please do read the letter 

and contact the school with any questions you may have. 

 
 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 
10th – 14th March Science Week. Children will take part in activities with 
the theme of ‘Change and Adapt’. 
 
Thurs 20th March “Be Happy Day” 
 
Fri 21st March – Music Celebration Assembly by children who have music 
lessons. 
 
Tues 25th March – Parents’ Evening 1:  3:30-5:30pm 
Weds 26th March – Parents’ Evening 2:  3:30-5:30 and 6:00-7:00pm. 
 
Weds 9th April – Easter Celebration @ 10am. 
 
 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Class News 

This term seems to be moving very quickly, probably due to 
how busy Class 5 have been lately!  

Whilst we are working hard, we are also making the most of 
our PE time to build fitness and functional movement skills. 
This term we are fortunate to have Michael, a very capable 
coach from PNE who has kept the children engaged and 
out-of-breath for the entirety of their lessons! I was pleased 
to hear him say that Class 5 were extremely responsive to 
his questions and already knew many of the basketball 
passes and movements. 

In Maths we have built on our understanding of area to 
include knowing the formula for finding the area of a 
triangle and parallelogram while, in English, we have been 
developing ideas for a monologue.  

As we are in Lent, the children have been interpreting who 
Jesus said He was by reading John’s Gospel. They all 
thought deeply about his words to develop their own 
thinking around ideas such as ‘I am the vine…’ and ‘I am the 
gate…’.  

We finished the British Science Week by learning more 
about how animals and plants can change and adapt over 
time to suit their environments. The children used their 
researching skills to create a class fact file on some 
amazing animals. My favourite was definitely the ‘Mountain 
Chicken’, which is actually a highly adapted frog! 

Mr Pratley 
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